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8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - June 23 - 27

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Beach Day at Centennial Beach

Tuesday Crochet Club (at lunch)

Wednesday Gr. 7 Trip to Victoria

Thursday Gr. 7 Farewell (10:30am)

Last Day of School Year; Reports Published


Friday Admin Day - No School

June 26 - Last Day of School Year; Reports Published Sept. 2 - First Day of School 

(Gr. 1 - 7: 8:45 - 9:45; K: 10:00 - 11:00)

Dear Maple Lane Community,

As I complete my second year as principal, I’m filled with gratitude for the warmth and support 
I’ve experienced at Maple Lane. This year has been full of memorable moments including our 
50th anniversary celebration, the Winter Concert, Lunar New Year, the Spring Fling Carnival, 
Track and Field and many more. Our students have shown incredible spirit, and it’s been a joy 
to watch them grow and thrive.

I’m thankful for our dedicated staff, our active PAC, and the many volunteers who helped 
make this year so special. To our Grade 7 students and families moving on, we’ll miss you and 
we wish you all the best. For those returning, have a restful summer. I look forward to seeing 
you in September!


Happy summer! 

Neal Campbell 
Principal, Maple Lane School




School-Wide Trip to Centennial Beach (Mon., June 23)

On Monday, June 23, the whole school is taking a trip to Centennial Beach. 
Students will leave Maple Lane by school bus shortly after 9:00 and will 
arrive at the beach before 10:00. The bus will leave from the beach at 1:00. 
Families are more than welcome to join us at the beach. If students are 
picked up from Centennial Beach by a parent, they need to sign out with 
their teacher before leaving.

Your child should be prepared for a range of weather conditions. It can be 
cool in the morning and sunny and warm by mid-day. Students should bring 
lunch, a water bottle, a hat, sunscreen and a rain jacket (just in case). The 
map below shows the general area where we plan to set up for our school. 
Two teachers will go ahead of time to reserve a space; however, we may 
need to be flexible with our location. We are looking forward to this year-
end celebration. Thank you to the Maple Lane PAC for providing the funding 
for the buses. 




The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more through the school 
website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a future PAC meeting.

PAC AGM: September, 2025 (date TBD). This meeting will be in person in the library. All Maple Lane 
parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents 
there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Richmond Public Library Summer Reading Club


The Richmond Public Library summer reading program started on June 18th.  
Students can register using the following link https://www.yourlibrary.ca/srckids/
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